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. UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION i1

101 MARIETTA STREET,NW.
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

‘y

APR 1 8 1973

In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO
50-325 4
0-400, 50-401
402, 50-403

Carolina Power and Light Company
Attn: Mr. J. A. Jomnes
Executive Vice President
and Chief Operating Officer
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Bulletin No. 79-06A Revision No. 1, is forwarded to you for
information. No written response is required. If you desire additional
information regarding this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,
S :
\) I

James P. O'Reilly
€A Director

Enclosure:
IE Bulletin No. 79-06A
Revision No. 1
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Carolina Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:

A. C. Tollison, Jr.

Plant Manager

Box 458

Southport, North Carolina 2846
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